
CITY OF UNALASKA
 
UNALASKA,ALASKA
 
REGULAR MEETING
 

MARCH 10,2009
 

The regular meeting of the Unalaska City Council was called to order by Mayor Shirley Marquardt at 7:00 p.m., March 10, 2009, in the 
Unalaska City Hall Council Chambers. Roll call was taken and the following members were present: 

Mayor -Shirley Marquardt 

Members -Katherine McGlashan 
-Dick Peck 
-Earl "Skip" Southworth 

Absent -Roger Rowland-excused 
-David Gregory-excused 
-Dennis Robinson-excused 

Due to lack of quorum regular meeting did not proceed. 

NORTH PACIFIC FISHERIES MANAGEMENT COUNCIL: 

There was discussion regarding the upcoming North Pacific Fisheries Management Council meetings in Anchorage at the end of the month. 
The salmon by-catch issue is very important to Unalaska. Mayor Marquardt and Frank Kelty, Resource Analyst, reported on how this issue 
could potentially affect Unalaska. There was agreement that Mayor Marquardt, and Council Members should attend this meeting. 

Mayor Marquardt adjourned the meeting at 7:35 pm 
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